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Tuesday 13th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
 
Year 5 Trip to London Zoo 
Tuesday 4th July 2023 
 
 
As part of our geography learning on the rainforests of South America, year 5 will be visiting London 

Zoo. This visit will include a self-guided tour around the zoo and a short talk about specific 

rainforest animals. 

 

On the day of their trip, classes will leave school at 9:30 am and return at approximately 3.20 pm. 

 

Your child will need a packed lunch and a bottle of water; please ensure it is nut-free and no glass 

bottles or fizzy drinks. If the weather is nice, we hope to have lunch at the allocated outside lunch 

spots in the zoo; if it is raining, we will use the zoo’s cafeteria. 

Please make sure your child is wearing appropriate clothing for the weather on the day (especially 

suitable shoes as we will be doing a lot of walking). 

 

The children will be taking the bus to North Greenwich and then the Jubilee line to St John’s Wood. 

It is then around a 20 minute walk to the zoo from the tube station. 

 

As always, we welcome and appreciate additional help; if you are able to come along, please let 

your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible and they will inform you of specific details. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Best wishes, 

Year 5 Team 

 


